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PA Stimulus Deal Saves Early Learning as Working 

Families Prepare to Get Back to Work 
Advocates applaud legislature for substantial relief package for  

child care / pre-k providers 

 
HARRISBURG (May 28, 2020) — The economic stimulus bill that authorizes the spending of most of 
the $3.9 billion in federal CARES Act funding includes $125 million in economic relief for the 
Commonwealth’s early learning sector, which will be critical in supporting Pennsylvania families 
returning to work.  
 
The principal partners of the Pre-K for PA and Start Strong PA advocacy campaigns issued the following 
statement regarding the stimulus agreement: 
 
“All Pennsylvania families will benefit from this agreement. Knowing that our economy depends on 
working families and working families depend on high-quality child care and early learning, the General 
Assembly and the Wolf Administration moved in a remarkably bi-partisan fashion toward a deal that will 
allow Pennsylvania to get back to work when the time is right. 
 
“We applaud the prioritization of substantial federal resources in the stimulus authorization deal to help 
save the Commonwealth’s early learning sector for working families. This outcome, paired with level 
funding for early learning programs included in the stopgap state budget passed this week for at least 
the first five months of FY 2020-2021, will greatly aid in preserving child care and pre-k capacity in the 
coming months.   
 
“In the wake of COVID-related closures, the Pre-K for PA and Start Strong PA campaigns — representing 
tens of thousands of Pennsylvania families — have illustrated the urgent need for relief, as 
Pennsylvania’s child care providers have incurred devastating losses over the past 2+ months. Stabilizing 
the Commonwealth’s child care and early learning system is a necessary strategy supporting our overall 
economic recovery.”  
 
Pre-K for PA launched in 2014 with the vision that every 3- and 4-year-old in Pennsylvania will have 
access to high-quality pre-k. Learn more at www.prekforpa.org. 
 
 Start Strong PA launched in 2019 to support healthy child development, working families, and the 
economy by increasing access to and affordability of high-quality child care programs for young 
children. Learn more atwww.startstrongpa.org.       ### 
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